
                                                           

 
                           

Safe Zoom Learning 
 

 
Our staff will make sure: 

1) Children are invited by staff to sessions and not allowed to conduct any Zoom themselves 
2) Staff will ensure they are not on a Zoom with a single child unless another adult is present 
3) No other adults will be present in the video background  
4) Staff will ensure all children leave the video call before the adults do 
5) If there are any concerns following a Zoom that the school will follow this up with the individual/s 

concerned 
 
We ask parents to make sure: 

1) Children do not share any of their personal details with anyone in the video chat 
2) The video conference is done with an appropriate background 
3) An adult is available to help while getting onto Zoom, although we only require parents of 

Reception, Nursery and our LST groups to stay for the whole session (these are shorter) 
4) You join the meeting at the correct time. In the event of technical difficulties, try leaving and then 

joining again. If this still doesn’t work, please contact us via Studybugs 
5) You talk to your child about being safe online and only talking to people that they know in real life 

(there is a Zoom online safety guide on the next page). 
6) This is not used as an opportunity to talk with the teacher or sort any issues etc, as this will take up 

learning time for the other children. Please send us a message and the teacher will phone you when 
they are not teaching 

7) You DO NOT use mobile phones during the Zoom session unless using the Zoom app on a phone to 
take part 

8) You DO NOT record, take screen captures, live stream during the sessions or use any recording 
devices to protect the GDPR of both the staff and all the children participating. 
 

We ask children to: 
1) Find a quiet space to take part in your Zoom 
2) Be kind and respectful to others 
3) Mute when asked to by your teacher so everyone can hear 
4) Use the chat sensibly – to ask questions or make comments about the learning, not to talk to 

friends about other things 
5) Join in! Answer questions when asked and let your teacher know if you’re not sure 

 
 
 
We ask everyone to understand that we all experience technical difficulties sometimes!  
As frustrating as this is, please try to stay calm and be kind. Remember if it all goes wrong that you can use 
the home learning information on Google Classroom or the website and your CGP books to get something 
done and try again the next day. 
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